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CO*RE, the leading provider of opioid
education. www.core-rems.org

FIND A COURSE

 

“Be prepared.  
Get naloxone. Save a life.”

- Surgeon General’s Advisory on Naloxone and Opioid Overdose,
April 5, 2018

77% of opioid overdose deaths occur outside a medical
setting.

The Surgeon General urges naloxone availability and training
for patients, friends, and family.

Do you identify patients at high risk for opioid overdose  
and provide naloxone?

LEARN MORE HERE
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